
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580

Office of the Secretary

November 22, 2010

Aemilianus
Wisconsin

Re: Reverb Communications, Inc.
FTC Matter No. 0923199

Dear Sir or Madam:

Thank you for the comment you submitted on August 27, 2010, regarding the above-


